Dear Medical Professional,

I'd like to share a neutral support resource for your clients who have had an abortion. This resource is a website at <a href="www.afterabortion.com">www.afterabortion.com</a>. Our website is called the "PASS Support" website, and it provides information and peer support in a neutral, non-political, non-religion based atmosphere. Our site is not funded or run by any political or religious group, it is run by volunteers, all women who have had an abortion themselves. Our website also has official 501(c)3 nonprofit status. The PASS website is only for postabortion support, and we do not provide pre-abortion support, as we feel that each individual woman needs to make her own decision about having an abortion in private, without outside influence.

The support areas include over 50 moderated message boards, along with email lists and chat rooms. The message boards require registration before you can access them and currently have almost 5000 members as of May 2003, with the number increasing daily. We cover topics such as recent abortions, medical (non-surgical) abortions, abortions after health problems or poor prenatal diagnosis, multiple abortions, grief support and every other conceivable topic related to post abortion recovery. One benefit of online resources is that they can be accessed at any time, day or night, from the complete privacy of a woman's home. A second benefit is that with peer support through online message boards, chats and email lists, the woman has the option of her identity remaining completely confidential. Access to all areas of the website is free.

We invite you to come visit our site, and hope that you will find it a useful resource to recommend to your clients who've had an abortion. The main website is at <a href="www.afterabortion.com">www.afterabortion.com</a>, and the most popular feature, the message boards, can be found at <a href="www.afterabortion.com/message.html">www.afterabortion.com/message.html</a>. You must register for a username and password before you can access the message boards. Sincerely,

PASS Support Website P.O. Box 194 Buckeystown, MD 21717 info@afterabortion.com

